



NEWSLETTER



Next Event

FETE DES PLANTES DE PRINTEMPS

4-6 April 2014

St Jean de Beauregard

We have been invited to visit Les Ulis for a few days to include the open days at St Jean de Beauregard. If you are interested in going, please contact Graham Sigley (01842 761081 or graham.sigley@gmail.com) by Wednesday 13 March.

Once we know who might be interested, we can consider the different options for travelling there.

http://www.domsaintjeanbeauregard.com/v2

FUTURE EVENTS

FETE DES PLANTES DE PRINTEMPS, ST JEAN DE BEAUREGARD

See above.

VISIT TO SKAWINA, 16-20 MAY

Those travelling to Skawina in May have now made their travel arrangements and the numbers have been confirmed to Skawina. A return visit from Skawina to Thetford will take place in the autumn.

LES ULIS

Residents of Les Ulis are considering coming to Thetford in June for Thetford's Open Gardens day. Hosts may be needed.

SATAO Thetford residents have been extended an open invitation to visit either of Les Ulis's twin towns of Satao in Portugal (any time) and Sedhiou in Senegal (the best time of year is October or November).

COMMITTEE FOR 2014:

Chair and French Representative: Graham Sigley

Vice Chair and Dutch Representative: Janet Smith Gibbons

Secretary and Publicity: Margaret Ince

Treasurer: June Lewis

German Representative: Gerald Bass Polish Representative: Judy Chisman

Co-opted Committee Members: Marika Sigley, Ray Key and Albert Paines

www.thetfordtwinning.org.uk